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Strong result for Jan Černý and Ondřej Krajča in 
the 93 Rally Monte - Carlo 

 
 
  
 
26/1/2025 
For the second consecutive year, those from Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello 
Motorsport took advantage of the passage through the Col de Turini to certify a brilliant 
result in the opening round of the 2025 World Rally Championship. Those from the 
Citroën C3 Rally2 were second in WRC2 Challenger and fourth in WRC2. The next goal is 
to be at the start of the 49 Rally Islas Canarias. 
 
 
 
The 93 Rally Monte – Carlo concluded honoring its history, that is, with delicate stages and with 
the snow coloring the last special with drama, that of the Col de Turini, a setting in which Jan 
Černý and Ondřej Krajča once again performed at a very high level. With the only pass through 
that road they certified the second place in WRC2 Challenger and fourth in WRC2. 
 
Those from Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport faced a short day, in fact, 
there were only three stages and just over 50 timed kilometers. But here, the Rally Monte – 
Carlo reserved its moment to add some spice to the final outcome. The early morning rain and 
the corresponding ice everywhere, the final day's specials had very delicate conditions. 
 
Therefore, the tire choice was of incalculable value. In this situation, Jan Černý and Ondřej 
Krajča knew how to suffer in very precarious grip conditions, reaching the last special stage with 
very short differences, although always in their favor. Inspired by the performance of 2023, and 
pushing hard in the delicate descent to Peira Cava, they claimed the podium place in WRC2 
Challenger and the good points of fourth place in WRC2. 
 
“I'm very happy, it's an exceptional result to start the season”, commented the Citroën C3 Rally2 
rider from Monaco, the arrival point of this Rally Monte - Carlo. “It has been a very difficult rally, 
the first two stages of this Sunday were very complicated; there we were able to defend 
ourselves without risking, we didn't want to make any mistake”, he said. “On the Col de Turini, 
like last year, we were comfortable again, even though this time the conditions were very 
different. In the end, everything went well, we were able to defend both positions and we took 
home a great experience with the Citroën C3 Rally2 and some good points”, stressed the 
Tenerife-based driver. Now, his goal is clear: “we are going to work to be at the start of the Rally 
Islas Canarias”. 
 
Without a program yet defined in the WRC2 category of the World Rally Championship (WRC), 
Jan Černý and Ondřej Krajča are already working to find the necessary budget to allow them to 
be at the start of the 49 Rally Islas Canarias (April 24/27). Without a doubt, the result achieved 



 
 

 

in this demanding 93 Rally Monte – Carlo predicts a good season for the driver of Czech origin, 
who is optimistic about the possibility of carrying out more events at this level. 
 
This program is posible thanks to Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur, GK AutoTeile, Ángel Bello 
Motorsport, Liqui Moly, di Andrea Lupo, Interaction Spies Hecker, ZEK Mobility, FBL Front Brake 
Light, Auto Černý, P4 Automotive, Proresta, RS Vision, GoodCase, InterCars, Kreindl, E & S, 
CHOOLIGAN, K4Rally and KD. 

 
For more information: 
Instagram: @jancernyracing.com  |  Facebook: Jan Černý  |  Web: www.jan-cerny.com 


